
Harvest
On Monday 8th October, our daily assembly will focus on a harvest 
celebration. We are hoping to build donations throughout the previous week 
so that we can make a contribution to the Clifton foodbank. 

The Clifton foodbank is part of The Trussell Trust’s network of 428 
foodbanks, working to tackle food poverty and hunger in our local 
communities, as well as across the UK. Every day people in the UK go hungry 
for reasons ranging from redundancy to receiving an unexpected bill on a low 
income. A simple box of food makes a big difference, with foodbanks helping 
prevent crime, housing loss, family breakdown and mental health problems.

We are looking forward to being able to present our donations to volunteers 
from the foodbank after our assembly on Monday 8th October. We will 
appreciate any donations of dried or tinned foods and know that the 
foodbank are running particularly low on the following items; tinned 
tomatoes, instant mashed potato, UHT milk, sponge puddings and carrier 
bags – you can see an up-to-date list on the foodbank website. 

Your support is greatly appreciated. To find out more visit 
https://cliftonng11.foodbank.org.uk/
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